
 

 

 

 

What's in this Summer 

Issue: 

 A big thank you 

 Covid-19 - our services to you 

 Positive Story 

 Baby boom 

 August Bank Holiday 

 

 

  

 

We would like to thank you all for your patience and 

understanding during this difficult time.  We are all in this 

together, so a heartfelt thank you from all of the Staff and Board 

members for making it a little bit easier.  

 

 



 

Covid-19 - latest advice to help you at this time  

 

Worried about paying your rent?  

 

What repairs are taking place?  

 

Support for you and your community  

 

How we are responding  

 

 

The above are links to website articles, if you could like a hard copy 
please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Local farmer Andrew is staying very close to 

home  

 

  

Andrew is delighted to be able to stay close to home and work 

thanks to the affordable housing offered on our new 

development at Gregory Croft in Taddington.  

 

Andrew has lived in the adjoining village Flagg all his life with 

his parents and helps run the family farm in nearby Blackwell. 

Andrew’s family have been farming at Blackwell since the 

1890s and he is the fifth generation of his family to work on the 



 

farm. Andrew who recently moved into his new home, with 

partner Charlotte last week told us: 

 

“It’s great to get an affordable home to rent near my family farm 

and where I grew up. We couldn’t be happier. Thanks to all who 

have helped make this happen!” 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Baby Boom!  

 

  

 

Robyn Jarvis, the Maintenance Surveyor, gave birth to a lovely 

baby boy called Louis John Peter on 23th April.    

 

  

 

Theresa Chamblerlain, the Housing Assistant, gave birth to a 

lovely baby girl on 20th April called Lily Louise  

 

 

 

 

 



 

August Bank Holiday Closure 

 

We are closed on Monday 31st August and Tuesday 1st 

September 2020.   

 

Click here for more information  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

We would love to hear what you think of our new email 

newsletter  

 

Feedback  

 

 

 

Copyright © *2020* *Peak District Rural Housing Association*, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Whitwick Business Centre, Stenson Road, Coalville, Leicestershire, LE67 4JP 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

  

 


